
18th Sunday in Ordinary Time - August 3, 2025

Let All Who Enter Be Welcomed as Christ!

Parish of the

Vision
Statement:

Holy Cross is a
vibrant Catholic

community
striving to

maintain a spirit
of welcome

to all,
serving as a

guiding beacon
to nourish and
sustain prayer,
work and play.

95 Nichols Road + Nesconset, NY 11767 + 631.265.2200
www.holycrossrc.org + www.facebook.com/pothcnesconset

Read More

Holy Cross

We celebrate Eucharist
Monday-Thursday 9:00 AM;

Saturday 5:00 PM;
Sunday 8:00 AM, 9:30 AM & 11:30 AM

The 9:00 Weekday Mass & Sunday 11:30 Mass
are livestreamed on Facebook.

Come and Pray with Us!

We celebrate Reconciliation
Saturday 3:30 PM - 4:15 PM;

Wednesday after 9:00 AM Mass

Colossians 3:2

Set your minds on things above,

not on
   earthly
      things. 



PASTORAL STAFF NEW OUTREACH HOURS: 
Monday, Tuesday & Thursday 

10:00 AM to 3:00 PM

Evening Hour s by Appointment Only
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Parish Office 
FRIDAY HOURS

9 AM - 12 NOON

PARISH OFFICE HOURS:
MONDAY - THURSDAY 

9 AM - 4 PM
(closed 12:15-1 PM)

WE ARE HERE FOR YOU

PASTORAL TEAM
Reverend Michael F. Holzmann.................
Pastor

Ext. 115

Deacon Joseph Maffeo...............................
Pastoral Minister

Ext. 124

Mrs. Judith Pickel.......................................... 
Pastoral Associate

Ext. 116

Mrs. Michele Hall......................................... 
Pastoral Associate

Ext. 120

Mrs. Jennifer Miller....................................... 
Coordinator of Religious Ed.

Ext. 112

Mrs. Kelley Mowat......................................... 
Coordinator of Parish Outreach

Ext. 113

Mr. Brian Reich 
Director of Music Ministry

Mrs. Jane Wirth.............................................
Parish Secretary

Ext. 122

Ms. Karina D’Angelo.....................................
Business Manager

Ext. 111

Ext. 110

Dr. Vincent Mazurek 
Webmaster

Mr. Roberto Maza 
Custodian

Mrs. Mary Pannone.......................................
Religious Ed. Secretary

PHONE:  (631) 265-2200
FAX:  (631) 265-2229

EMAIL:  parish@holycrossrc.org

Mrs. Susan Ribeiro
Bulletin Editor
email: susanr@holycrossrc.org

Mr. Joseph Santoro
Office Support Staff

Visit our website at www.holycrossrc.org
for more information on how we can serve you.
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We have sprung a leak! At least our baptismal font has. The problem began a few weeks ago. At first, we
thought it could be resolved with a little bit of silicone caulking, but that did not do the trick. It has been
drained for over a week, and water continues to seep out. It seems there is water trapped within the
walls of the font which is slowly working its way out. We don’t want to start pulling off the marble
exterior panels, so we will wait until it appears to have completely dried out. We will then be regrouting
all the joints. We hope that will resolve the issue. As we continue to experience with other parts of the
building, everything is 30 years old and more and more items are in need of repair. I pray that the new
grout does the trick. I dread the thought of having to rebuild the font. We have a large glass bowl filled
with holy water as a temporary replacement. I wonder who is the patron saint of leaky baptismal fonts?

I hear many people say, “The summer is flying by.” Call me crazy, but I am enjoying the pace of this
summer. This summer has been more of a “staycation” for me than previous years. I don’t have much
travel planned, so I’m spending lots of time around the house. I try to keep up with yard maintenance
around the property which I enjoy. I’m not even complaining (too much) about the days that have been
very hot. I hope your summer is going well.

Did you know that historic Route 66 is celebrating its 100  anniversary in 2026? I’m looking into how
that might become a road trip adventure for the parish. There will be various celebrations and events
held along the route over the course of the year. It could be a unique travel experience. I’m just starting
to do research, so I am far from announcing any kind of actual trip. As always, I will keep you posted.

th

Needless to say, this has been a slow news week around here as this column demonstrates. But, in the
midst of the silly little things I report, there are serious matters that surround us. As I write this article,
the story of this week’s NYC shooting is unfolding. There is great ongoing suffering in the Ukraine and
Middle East. The immigration issue is causing great fear and turmoil in the lives of many.
 
We can never lose sight of the pain and anguish that is part of our world. While many of these issues
seem far beyond our ability to change, we cannot ignore the trials that many face. At the very least, we
hold in prayer those who face the cross in life. Jesus himself had this sense of sadness and helplessness.

As Jesus drew near, he saw the city (Jerusalem) and wept over it, saying, “If this day you only knew
what makes for peace—but now it is hidden from your eyes.” (Lk. 19:41-42)

Let us continue to pray for courage and wisdom to be at work so that we may strive to allow the
Kingdom of God to be known here and now.  

Weekly Ref lection by Fr. Michael

ANYONE HAVE A CORK WE CAN BORROW?
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Visit our website at www.holycrossrc.org
to find out more about the different ministries
we have to offer, how you can be involved, and

when they meet.  

Next weekend at the offertory we will also be

collecting for our Renovations and Major Repairs fund.

Thank you for your continued support!

AUGUST 9
5:00 PM

FR. FRANK

AUGUST 10
8:00 AM

FR. FRANK

9:30 AM 
FR. MICHAEL

11:30 AM
FR. MICHAEL

SCRIPTURE
READINGS

for AUGUST 10

 + Wisdom 18:6-9
+ Hebrews 11:1-2, 8-12

+ Luke 12:32-48

CELEBRANTS FOR
 NEXT WEEKEND’S

MASSES 

ON THE CALENDAR

Tuesday, August 5th ............................................................................... IN STITCHES
10:00AM, Fr. Joe Room 

Sunday, August 3rd ............................................................... BAPTISM GATHERING
9:30AM Mass, Worship Area, Fr. Joe Room

Sunday, August 10th ................................................................................. BAPTISMS
1:00PM, Worship Area

Monday, August 4th........................................ SPECIAL NEEDS CATECHIST MTG.
6:00PM, Fr. Joe Room

Saturday, August 2nd ............................................................................. HOLY HOUR
3:45PM - 4:45PM, Worship Area

Sunday, August 3rd ........................................................ ANOINTING OF THE SICK
After 9:30AM Mass, Worship Area

Sat isfy  us  each morning w ith your  unfail ing love,

    so we may  s ing for  joy  to the end of our  l ives.

Give us  gladness  in proport ion to our  former  misery !

    Rep lace the ev i l  years  w ith good .

Let  us,  your  servants,  see you  work again ;

    let  our  children see your  glory.

And may  the Lord our  God show  us  his  approval

    and make our  efforts  successfu l .

    Yes,  make our  efforts  successfu l !

Psalm 90 :14-17



Holy Cross  Parish  celebrates  Grandparents’ Weekend

WEEKEND  OF SEPTEMBER  6/7

Gather up those special people we call grandchildren and come to Mass together
that weekend, or grandchildren, invite your grandparents to Mass here at Holy Cross.

A special blessing will be given at all the Masses.
Hospitality will be offered after the 11.30 Mass.

In the meantime, we are inviting grandparents to write in two sentences
or less what being a grandparent means to them.

Write on the slip below and drop it in the box outside the parish office.
Please submit by August 25th.

Naturally, we all might want to write more than two sentences,
but try to sum up those feelings as best you can.

On the weekend of September 6/7, your submissions will appear in the bulletin.

Together, let us  celebrate  the  honor of being  a  grandparent

and  our grandchildren  (both  adult and  children) who  we  hold  in  our hearts.

Save the Date!
Weekend of September 6 and 7

Grandparents’ Weekend at Holy Cross
As we continue to be Pilgrims of Hope in this Holy Year, we are
reminded of the signs of HOPE in our families…….Grandparents!

Bring your grandchildren to Mass or
Grandchildren, bring your Grandparents with

you to Mass
Pray together, receive Jesus together and

Celebrate our Faith!

What Being  a  Grandparent Means  to  Me

___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

Submitted by:_______________________________________            Please Print Clearly
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Upcoming  Mass  Intentions

Mon.  Michael Keena Jr. (living)
Tues.  Joseph Brindisi
Wed.  Junilia Alixandria
Thur.  Rinaldi family

Saturday, August 9, 5PM Mass
Nanchine McManus, Mauro Silva,
Teresa Burton, Rose Marinelli,
Catherine Gallagher

Sunday, August 10, Masses
8:00AM Jane Barbera
9:30AM  People of the Parish
11:30AM Debbie Hahn, MaryAnn Tiedemann,
                 Vincent Donnis, Daniel Gerard Gillan,
                 Sophie Corso

Week of Sunday, August 3
9:00AM Masses:

WE PRAY...CELEBRATE...REMEMBER

Please pray for those in our parish
who are sick, their families and caregivers

Bob Alderdice
Theresa Arzillo

Alejandro Astegiano
Jo Barry

Kathy Barry 
Cole Brennan

Veronica Buscemi
 Judy Carlson

Mary Champagne
William Ciccarelli

Kimberly Crawford-Arbocus
Grayson Danielski

Anthony DeGennaro 
Manuela Diaz 

Ann Egan
Vincent Esposito

Ralph Farino
Yolanda Fattarusso

Sienna Fricke
Linda Giordano
James Greene

Linda Heinrichs
Ralph Hughes
Ryan Huscher

Debbie Jablinowski
Kristen Kennedy

Caroline Lazar
Carol Leahy

Victor Lewandowski

Jo-Ann Loh
Mary Lopez

Gerald Losquadro
Viola Malek

Jeanne Marie Malley
Steve Matonti

Olivia Melia
Loretto Narducci

Andrea Nocito
Darin Pitkanen

Patricia Pitkanen
Colleen Prinz
Carina Ranieri
Rob Remhild 
Liam Richards

Amy Rivers
Lynn Rodger
Sean Romeo
Elaine Ruane

Todd Scala
Casey Schultz 
Kathy Schwinn

John Serri
Celeste Sichenze

Sue Southard
 Bill Tanner

Calvin Tatone
Grace Van Epps

Peter Warns
Emma Zeidman

If you would like to have the name of your
loved one listed in our prayers for the sick,

please call 631-265-2200 x122.We thank
the men and women

who serve in our military
for their service.

  We continue to pray
    through 2025 for ...

SSGT David Basler
Cpl Brian S. Brophy Jr., USMC

Cpl Richard J. DeKanchuk, USMC
FC2 Lane Dyar

AS Brandon Ferrara
MIDN Jonathan A. Goohs Jr., USNA

WO Christopher Kaminsky
Sgt Michael J. Knipper, USMC
Dr./Cmdr. Eric J. Koch, USNA

SSGT Ryan Mauldin
PFC Ryan McCoy, USMC

Lt Ryan Montvydas

Please let us know if their service is finished
or their title has changed. 

May God bless all who serve our nation.
Pray for peace!

Silvana Baratta
Carmine Donarumma

Gerald Pisapia
Jean E. Reynolds
John J. Stratford

Krystyna Warlinski

May they rest in peace,
and may their loved ones be consoled.

We remember and pray for the following
Holy Cross parishioners who passed away recently:

Sunday, August 3rd,
will be the next date that
the Anointing of the Sick

will be offered after
the 9:30 AM Mass



3:45pm - 4:45pm

in the Worship Area

Saturday, August 2nd

HOLY HOUR

Holy Cross Welcomes these
Children Baptized in July

Avery Rose Ashworth
Dylan Joseph Ashworth

Gianna Luna Benitez
Cindy Harmony Benn

Lauren Mary Benn
Cory Edwin Donofrio
Savannah Rae Jones

Adeline Magdalena Muyters
Violet Marie Reynolds

Priscilla Torres & Dioni Perez

Adrianne Croce & Stephen Miro

Danielle Alessi & Thomas Szabo

Banns of Marriage
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WE PRAY...CELEBRATE...REMEMBER

We are happy to announce

the marriage of

Rachel Siggilino to Ryan Clark

on June 14, 2025

at the Parish of the Holy Cross

God bless our newlyweds

Mr. & Mrs. Clark

If you are newly engaged and you are ready to plan your wedding here at Holy Cross,

please contact Jane, in our parish office, to receive information to help you prepare for your special day.

Please come and spend some time

with the Lord in personal prayer

as you pray before

the Blessed Sacrament

during the Parish Holy Hour. 



PARISH OUTREACH

Pasta Sauce (jar only please)
Cereal - Hot/Cold 

Baking items: cake mix,
brownie mix, icing,

bread mix, cookie mix 
Rice   -   Mayo

Outreach is currently in need of
the following items for the food pantry.

The collection will be this weekend, August 2 & 3. 

Thank you for checking expiration dates before donating.

Thank you for the donations of bags for our pantry.
We are not accepting any more at this time. Thank you!

Thank you for your continued support!

Thank you to everyone who donated items for our
Blessing Bag project. We will be assembling the bags
in mid-August. If you would like to still donate, we will
be accepting donations for this year’s Blessing Bags
until August 12th. Any items (travel size soap,
shampoo, conditioner, and hand lotion) donated after
will be used for next year’s Blessing Bags.   

Thank you!
Parish Outreach

BLESSING BAGS
Donation Request

Last Day August 12

BLOOD DRIVE 2025 - THANK YOU SO MUCH!

We would like to express our appreciation to our
parishioners who donated blood at our annual Blood Drive
on July 16th.  Thanks to your willingness to share the gift of
life, we were able to help our fellow Long Islanders in need
of blood.

The day went very smoothly thanks to our chairperson,
Marianne Nawrocki-Caruso, and to the volunteers who
worked both before and during the blood drive.  A special
thank you to all our volunteers: Jo-Ellen May-Wadsworth,
Ray Yager, Lynn and Bruce Kollmar, Joyce Knipper, and
Michele Alderdice. We could not have done it without you!  

Also, a very special thank you to the Knights of Columbus
Blessed Sacrament Council for all your help at the Blood
Drive. Thank you for your help and support during the drive.

Below are the official results
of the 2025 Blood Drive:

Whole blood donations - 23 units
Double Red Cell donations - 6

Total donations - 29

If you were unable to give at
our drive this year, we
encourage you to donate at
Long Island Blood Services,
3125 Veterans Highway,
Bohemia.  The Holy Cross
Group # is 10019.

Thank You!    -Parish Outreach
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Dress Showcase
the weekend of 
August 16 & 17

Many of our beautiful dresses will be displayed in the Atrium along with information about this
wonderful ministry. At each Mass, a portion of the dresses will be displayed before they are sent to
Friar Supplies, the organization that delivers the dresses to their last stop, the young girls of Haiti.

If you are in any way part of the Dress a Girl Ministry (donated fabric, cut fabric for kits or sewn a
dress), you are invited to join us at the Sunday, 11:30 AM Mass for not only a blessing of the
dresses but a special recognition and blessing for your participation in this ministry.

If you have questions, please call the Outreach Office at 631- 265-2200. 



Join us for our 

School
Supplies

for

Success
Drive

Pray for
  the children
who will receive the
 supplies and write a
   personal note if 
        you wish.

Please remember to attach the
backpack tag or book tag to the
school supplies. This will help us
make sure the correct items are
going to the right student.

Place your donation on the School
Supplies for Success table in the
Atrium. Donations may also be
brought to the Outreach Office. 

Collection for our School Supplies
for Success Program will take place 

Monday, 8/4 - Sunday, 8/17 

PARISH OUTREACH

Choose the way you want to help!
CHOOSE A TAG on August 2  & 3   nd rd

Would you like to help a child
 succeed this school year? 

Children receiving school supplies will be
from our Parish Outreach families.

Choose a Backpack Tag, a Book Tag or a
Pencil Tag from one of the display boards
in the Atrium. The supply list for the
school year is printed on the back of the
book tag. The backpack tag is to purchase
a backpack for a student. The pencil tag is
to purchase a Target or Walmart gift card. 

Purchase items listed on the back of the
Book Tag, Pencil Tag or the Backpack Tag
as requested. 

Place items in bag (paper or plastic) and
return items to the Atrium (on designated
table) with tag attached to bag.

Reminders
Don’t want to shop for supplies?

Support our effort by making a
monetary donation to help us
meet the needs of our families.
Checks can be made out to
“Holy Cross Outreach” and put
in a plain envelope marked
“School Supplies.” These
donations can be dropped in
our School House in the Atrium
or in the collection basket. Any questions, please contact the

Outreach Office at (631) 265-2200

Thank you for your support!

Purchase a gift card from
Target or Walmart to
supplement a student’s school
supplies and/or school clothes
and drop off at our School
House in the Atrium by
Sunday, August 17th.
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DONATIONS NEEDED!

All completed baskets and all individual donated items
can be brought into the parish office during business hours

 from August 18th to September 14th.

If you have any questions and/or would like to be
on the Basket Raffle Committee, 

please call Mary Ann Viscusi at 631-686-5280 
or Linda Denninger at 631-265-7111. 

Suggested items for baskets:
New Items only please 

Gift certificates - (for products
and/or services) 
Scratch-off tickets 
Wine/Liquor 
Event tickets - (play, movies,
baseball game) 
Hand crafted items - (quilts,
jewelry) 

Want to make a themed basket?
Here are a few ideas for baskets: 

Coffee Basket 
Golf Basket 
Baker’s Basket 
Rest and Relax - Spa Basket
Dinner and a movie basket
Kid’s Basket 

We are asking for your support
for one of our biggest fundraisers

of the year, our Basket Raffle!

We are looking for donations of individual items
to fill and create baskets and
completed themed baskets!

With your help,
we hope to make this fundraiser a huge success!

Thank you for your continued support!

2025
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

CHILDREN'S RELIGIOUS EDUCATION REGISTRATION
The Religious Education Office is planning ahead for the 2025 - 2026 Formation Year.

Families who are currently enrolled in our program will receive Re-Registration form through their
email. All children who plan on continuing in our program must be re-registered each year.

Children need to successfully complete their current Religious Education level before they can
move to the next level.

+++++

We are currently accepting new registrations. If you are new to the Parish,
please call the main office at 631-265-2200 x111.

Once we have your email address, we can send you a new registration form.

+++++
The Religious Education department at Holy Cross will begin the current session October

2025. All catechists will be trained during the summer once we have the program in place. We
are dedicated to bringing the same service to our young parishioners that we have had in the

past. Textbooks will be distributed only after your child is registered. Please register even if
you are not paying at this time to secure a spot for your child in a class. SPACE IS LIMITED!

+++++
Religious Education Registration Forms are found on the R/E Forms Page of our website.

LAST DAY TO REGISTER IS FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 5TH

Our Religious Education
Program is expanding and

we are looking for:

Special Needs
Teachers (Mondays)
Level 2 - Wenonah

Level 3 Catechists
If you enjoy working with children

and are available for 1 hour a week,
please call Jennifer or Mary at the

Religious Education office at
631-265-2200

MEETINGS
Special Needs Catechist Meeting

Monday, August 4 , at 6PM
th

in the Fr. Joe Room

Level 7 Catechist Tutorial Meeting

Monday, August 18 , 7PM - 8:30PM
th

in the Fr. Joe Room

Level 8 Catechist Meeting 

 Wednesday, August 20 , at 7PM
th

in the Atrium

Level 2 Catechist Meeting 

 Tuesday, August 26 , at 7PM
th

in the Atrium

Catechist Meetings
will be held in August

Please mark your calendar

Blessing

of Backpacks 

at all Masses
on

Saturday, August 30th

and

Sunday, August 31st



Practice of Charity
(Excerpt from “At Home with the Word 2025”)

Everyone knows the saying, “You can’t take it with you.”  The joke is that so many of us act as if we can.  
Today’s Gospel, especially in combination with the first reading, is an urgent reminder that those things
we labored so hard to attain are meaningless in the eyes of God.  In fact, Jesus calls that person a fool
who loses sight of what truly matters to God.  We are newly made, says St. Paul, and what matters is
our being in Christ.

Read the Beatitudes (Matthew 5:3-12 or Luke 6:20-26), the list of the attributes that God values.

Pray for discernment regarding the type of treasure you are storing up and whether you are rich in
God’s sight.

Forgo a planned purchase or luxury and give that money to your local food bank or homeless shelter.
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Blessed are the poor in spirit,
    for theirs is the kingdom of heaven.

Blessed are those who mourn,
    for they will be comforted.

Blessed are the meek,
    for they will inherit the earth.

Blessed are those who hunger and thirst for righteousness,
    for they will be filled.

Blessed are the merciful,
    for they will be shown mercy.

Blessed are the pure in heart,
    for they will see God.

Blessed are the peacemakers,
    for they will be called children of God.

Blessed are those who are persecuted because of righteousness,
    for theirs is the kingdom of heaven.

Blessed are you when people insult you, persecute you and falsely
say all kinds of evil against you because of me. Rejoice and be glad,

because great is your reward in heaven, for in the same way they
persecuted the prophets who were before you.

The Beatitudes

PRAYER, ACTION & COMMUNITY



2025 marks the 30  Anniversaryth

of the opening of our Worship Space and Parish Offices
The first Mass in the new church was celebrated at the Easter Vigil of 1995

If anyone has pictures of the “early days” of Holy Cross, we would love to borrow them.
Please label them with your name and phone number and bring them to the Parish Office.

Calling All Founding Parishioners!

Mark Your Calendar!
We will honor all the Founding Parishioners on the weekend of

September 13 & 14, 2025
The Exaltation of the Cross

We are looking to create a display and/or video to commemorate this anniversary.

Holy Cross
welcomed back

our former pastor,
Fr. Jim McNamara,
at the 11:30 Mass

on July 20th

Looking good, Fr. Jim -
thank you

for praying with us.

PRAYER, ACTION & COMMUNITY
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Behold, how good and how pleasant it is for brethren to dwell together in unity!

-Psalm 133:1



To make a donation, you can also visit https://www.drvc.org/CMA/or call us at 516-678-5800 ext. 296. 

Please make check payable to the Catholic Ministries Appeal

Name: ____________________________________________Parish: _Parish of the Holy Cross_- 176_________

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

City, State and Zip Code: ________________________________________________________________________

Telephone number: Home_________________________________ Cell: _________________________________

Signature: _______________________________________________ 

CMA Brochures are located on the tables in the Atrium for your convenience. 

"As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another, as good stewards of God’s varied grace”

1 Peter 4:10

Sharing Our Gifts through the CMA

Stewardship is the grateful response of every Christian disciple to share our God-given gifts of time, talent and
treasure in a way that passionately sets our hearts on fire and touches the lives of others, as we live the corporal
and spiritual works of mercy. The Catholic Ministries Appeal is an excellent way to journey through the Pillars of
Hospitality, Prayer, Formation and Service to express your gratitude to God.

Through the Pillar of Hospitality and Service, many parishes form CMA committees to support a smooth and
organized Appeal effort and by creating a welcoming environment for all. Others share their gifts by
volunteering in the ministries that the CMA supports, such as formation classes and parish outreach programs. 

Through the Pillar of Prayer and Formation, the Catholic Ministries Appeal brings us closer to those we help and
support as we become more “connected” with our sisters and brothers through prayer and evangelization
ministries. We may wish to pray for those who support and volunteer for the committee and for those who
receive support from the appeal.

The CMA provides an opportunity for stewards to use their treasure to serve more than 600,000 of our sisters
and brothers each year in our formation and Catholic Charities pastoral programs. It is rare that just one person
or one parish could touch this many lives. The CMA brings us beyond the individual, the group and the parish
and unites us as one Church of Long Island.

The Catholic Ministries Appeal is Stewardship in action!



Name ____________________________________________________

Address __________________________________________________

Town ____________________________________________________

Phone ___________________________________________________

Name ____________________________________________________

Address __________________________________________________

Town ____________________________________________________

Phone ___________________________________________________

Name ____________________________________________________

Address __________________________________________________

Town ____________________________________________________

Phone ___________________________________________________

Name ____________________________________________________

Address __________________________________________________

Town ____________________________________________________

Phone ___________________________________________________

For many years the Cash Calendar was a part of the Holy Cross routine,
and this fundraiser provided some additional financial support to the parish.

At this time, it is unlikely that we have enough parishioners attending Mass
on a weekly basis to support a monthly drawing,

so we will continue as we have done for the past few years with our quarterly drawing.

Summer Cash SizzleSummer Cash Sizzle

• $10 per ticket

• Tickets are available for purchase
   through June, July and August

• Drawing will be held AUGUST 28TH

This is the pay scale which will be offered:

1 Prize @ $250
2 Prizes @ $100
10 Prizes @ $50
15 Prizes @ $25

This formula was based upon selling 250 tickets @ $10 each.
If more than 250 tickets are sold, the number of prizes will be increased.

Please cut out and use the tickets below.
You may return your entries by placing them in an envelope and depositing it in the basket on weekends,

or returning them to the Parish Office.

Thank you for your support!

Summer Cash Sizzle Summer Cash Sizzle

Summer Cash Sizzle Summer Cash Sizzle




